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Re: NOTICE OF MEETING OF MIMAROPA LUDIP TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP
RELATIVE TO THE LAND USE DEVELOPMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE PLAN OF
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs LUDIP)

1 message

MIMAROPA LUDIP <mimaropaludip2022@ched.gov.ph> Fri, Sep 8, 2023 at 4:45 PM
To: NEDA Regional Office IV-B MIMAROPA <mimaropa@neda.gov.ph>, sto.domingo.melquiadez@dpwh.gov.ph,
delacruz.debbie@dpwh.gov.ph, cmendoza@dbm.gov.ph, Genaro Cuaresma <gacuaresma@up.edu.ph>, MarioneDeanna
Comboy <marione.comboy@dhsud.gov.ph>, ray.guarnes@dhsud.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ELUPDD MIMAROPA <elupdd.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Good day Ma'am/Sir,

Here is the link for the LUDIP PLAN submitted by our SUCs.
Link: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Rng3U1z0em5-5 NpJogK8wwdL03054WC?usp=sharing

for your review and reference.
Thank you.

On Fri, Sep 8, 2023 at 3:44 PM MIMAROPA LUDIP <mimaropaludip2022@ched.gov.ph> wrote:

May we respectfully invite you to attend the MIMAROPA LUDIP TWG meeting on
September 20-22, 2023 in Quezon City (venue to be announced later).

The agenda of the meeting are as follows:

o Initial review and evaluation of the result of the self-assessment
instrument submitted by the following SUCs:

1. Marinduque State College
2. Palawan State University
3. Romblon State University
4. Western Philippines University

We have attached a copy of the LUDIP Plan of the above-mentioned SUCs in order to
facilitate the initial review and evaluation, and for the TWG to be able to prepare
reports and recommendations on the result of the self-assessment instrument.

Please confirm your attendance thru this link: https://bit.ly/44FDdxL and/or email us
this confirmation slip at mimaropaludip2022@ched.gov.ph not later than September 18,
2023.

For further inquiries and/or concerns, you may contact Darlyn O. De Castro and
Francis John S. Asis, MIMAROPA LUDIP Secretariat through email
mimaropaludip2022@ched.gov.ph or phone call at landline number (02) 89221850.

Thank you.
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